PAStimes

The Newsletter of Peterborough Art Society

March 2017.
Dear Member,

The days seem to be drawing out now and we are also seeing some warmer weather, which hopefully will mean some of you will be thinking of some en plein air painting. There are already some wonderful outdoor sights with the show of early spring flowers such as snowdrops and daffodils. Plus other winter/spring flowering shrubs. Many of you will have these in your garden, so you don’t need to venture very far to get yourself a quick sketch or painting of these.

We are well into the process of promoting our Annual Exhibition now, with the aid of some local and national magazines, including Nene Valley Living who have agreed to produce an article about our society and promote the exhibition.
Our web team have been busy in updating our site, something they plan to do monthly, There still seems to be quite a few members who have not yet sent in a small profile of themselves for their members pages, such as – how long have you been painting, are you trained and qualified or self taught, what mediums do you use and what subjects do you like.  Or what inspires you. This will help to tidy up our members pages and make them look professional.

Are there any members who still have not submitted images to go onto our website? If so, and you are not sure how to go about it, then get in touch with Carole Boyer, who will assist you in getting them to the team. You can contact her on enquiries@peterboroughartsociety.org.uk. 

Our Programme Officer’s and Vice Chairman’s pieces are as follows:-
++++++++++++++++++
On 6th February members met for a Critique evening which was a lively affair.
Our next meeting is on 6th March, which Bernard Singer is kindly leading. 
We shall be exploring some of the 104 shades of grey (not a mere 50!) and tone. He asks us to bring some paper and any medium we are comfortable with and pictures or photographs to aid the path of discovery. You make wish to embark on a new project to experiment following Bernard’s talk or carry on with your current work.
Please remember to mark your diary for 3rd April. We are fortunate to have the very talented and popular artist, Peter Barker, RSMA, giving an oil demonstration, you, or any friends you may bring along, will not be disappointed.
Kate Paskin
++++++++++++++++++

Here we are again with a hint of spring in the air already. I would like to bring you all up to date on our connections with Thorpe Hall and the City of Peterborough Symphony Orchestra (CPSO). 
No change on the Thorpe Hall front cafe permanent exhibition other than to request any members who would like to exhibit in the future, to contact me either by email at phil@hemsley.uk.com.uk or ring me on 01733 264071, so that I can make a new list. I would hope to refresh these more often in future.

The regular drawing and painting sessions that we attend at the CPSO rehearsals are now in full swing and we have had a reasonable turn out by members. If you are interested to come and want further details please don't hesitate to contact me.  Places are very limited, so you must contact me first. The next rehearsal is on the 3rd March at the Voyager school. Incase anyone is interested to go to the concert, also at the school, it takes place on Sunday, 5th March, starting at the very civilised time of 3.00pm. 
The concert is being performed with the Peterborough Operatic Society and includes excerpts from well known works by Wagner, Bizet, Mozart and Verdi. If you are interested in purchasing tickets, please contact Elysha Summerfield at elyshasummerfield28@gmail.com . I understand that by mentioning that we are members of PAS, we are classed as friends of the Orchestra and tickets are only £10 each.
 
Finally, just a quick mention that we are hoping to have an article in the publication of the "Nene Living" magazine immediately prior to our annual exhibition.

Best wishes to you all.  Phil Hemsley

++++++++++++++++++
Finally, as I promised in my first newsletter, we have decided on the subject matter for the ‘Chairman’s Challenge’. This is to be “FRUIT”. This can either be a still life – indoors or outdoors (on a garden table for example), or live fruit on a tree or bush. But the main focus of the picture must be fruit. This hopefully will cover those who like to do still life and those who are outdoors/landscape painters.
We will be judging these at the same time as pictures in our Children’s Art Competition in October.  Therefore the deadline for submitting your work will be Saturday 23rd September. Details of where to send them will come later.
I very much look forward to seeing the finished pictures.

Best wishes

John Bailey
Chairman, Peterborough Art Society
